
 

 

 

Madeley Camp Australia OSHC 26th August 2015 

Hi everyone, we have been enjoying the lovely days by going outside 
and playing with our new sports equipment, dodge ball has been a 
favourite amongst the children. 

Cooking with Jess has been very popular on Tuesday’s through 
Thursday’s.  Jess and some of children have been making some 
yummy treats for all the children to enjoy. Thank you Jess.  

As Father’s Day is on the 6th of September the children have been 
busy making cards. Father’s Day gifts will also be available for a 
$1.00 donation all week. 

Madeley Camp Australia is fundraising for The Smith Family from 
Tuesday the 25th of August 2015 to Friday 4th of September 
(excluding Mondays). Children will need to bring a small donation for 
the activities on each day, if children forget their money to donate for 
the activity that day; they can bring it in the next day. The money that 
we be raised will go to The Smith Family and Camp Australia will 
make an additional donation dollar for dollar. 

“We truly believe supporting a child’s education is the best way to help break 
the cycle of disadvantage. By giving disadvantaged children and young people 
the support and resources they need to achieve their full potential, our impact 
will have a lasting effect on those we help today, and for generations to come. 
One in 10 Australian children needs our support to make the most of their 
education. I urge you to explore our website to learn more about this important 
issue, our programs, and how you can make a difference. We are truly grateful 
to the many thousands of caring Australians who support the work we do for 
families in need” The Smith Family. 

We are all looking forward to another great fortnight. 

See you again soon! 

Sincerely, 

The Camp Australia Team 
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